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Statement from Mayor Emanuel on Governor Rauner Plan to Veto Gun Dealer Licensing Act 
 
With one week left in his campaign, Governor Rauner just put his primary election ahead of his 
primary responsibility to protect the safety of the people of Chicago and Illinois. The governor's 
decision was cruel, it was cold and it was calculated to benefit his own politics at the expense 
of public safety. This veto is a slap in the face to crime victims, faith leaders and police who 
have pleaded with Governor Rauner to protect public safety by signing the Gun Dealer Licensing 
Act. This failure will be his legacy. 
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